
 

 

   

 

 

 

THE FAZLEHAQ COLLEGE MARDAN 

CORRIGENDUM 

Reference is made to the Tender Notice published in The News (Rawalpindi) and 

Daily Mashriq newspapers dated 4th July 2025 regarding supplies/contracts for 

the year 2025–2026, originally scheduled to be opened on 22nd July 2025. It is 

hereby notified that the tender opening date has been extended to 2nd August 

2025. All other terms, conditions, and procedures mentioned in the original 

tender notice shall remain unchanged. 
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